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November 4, 2009

Re: Recommendation for Roy Yew-hung Chan

It is my pleasure to write this recommendation for Roy Yew-hung Chan as part of his application for 
graduate study at Vanderbilt University Peabody College of Education. 

TeachOverseas.org, in conjunction with Educational Services Exchange With China, Inc.(ESEC) have 
been training and sending teachers to China since 1981.  Roy participated in the 2007 Summer Total 
Immersion Program (TIP) which was held at Peking University’s Changping Campus. Roy was one of the 
teachers-facilitators from US who taught conversational English to Chinese English teachers in Beijing. 
He worked hard to create relevant and meaningful lesson plans for his students.  He was also very 
enthusiastic and committed to helping students learn English. His colleagues and students were impressed 
that he was both professional and friendly. 

I believe that Roy has the potential to be an excellent educator.  Your program will give him the 
necessary background and training to further develop his passion for education.  I strongly recommend 
Roy Chan for admission.

Sincerely,

Henry Eu, MBA  
Vice President of Marketing and Mobilization  
heu@teachoverseas.org 
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